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Dear Parents/Carers,   

   

Owl Encounter – Reception classes   

   

As part of our autumn topic, we are very excited to have arranged a visit 

from Screech Owl Sanctuary for all our reception children on Wednesday 8th 

November.     

   

This roadshow will give the children the chance to learn in an interactive encounter 

and is a fantastic opportunity for the children to understand all about owls and their 

habitat.   

   

We are asking for a £3.50 voluntary contribution per child towards the cost of 

holding this activity.     

   

If you consent to your child participating in this event, please sign in to your 

ParentPay account to complete the online consent by Monday 6th November.  

Payment for this event should also be paid through ParentPay.   

  

Please note there is no obligation to contribute, pupils will not be treated differently 

according to whether or not their parents have contributed. However, the event 

can only take place if the school receives enough contributions. In the event that 

the event has to be cancelled, a full refund will be made.  

  

Should you have any queries, please contact either Mrs Evans or Miss Penny.    

   

Kind regards,    

   

   

Mrs Evans & Miss Penny   

Early Years Team   
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